
Year One Home Learning 

Week 5 – 24.3.23 
 

 

This week we have been:  

* Listening to the story of Traction Man and writing about our 

favourite part of the story. 

* Visiting St. George’s Church and finding out about what happens 

in a Christian place of worship 

* Measuring length and height using non-standard units. 

* Writing a recount of our trip to St. George’s Church 

 

For home learning… 

*Do some gardening or plant some seeds in a window box. 

*Practise some sewing skills. 

*Remember to listen to your child read every day. 

*Prepare your child to say something about countries and cultural 

customs that are important to their family, ready for sharing in 

class. 

 
International Day – Thursday 30th March  

Next Thursday, Kilmorie will be having an International Day and Year 

One’s country will be China.  

 

Children will learn all about China through a range of different 

activities throughout the day. Children are encouraged to dress up in an 

outfit that reflects their culture. 

 

You are invited to a singing performance on Tuesday next week, 

choosing either the morning or afternoon to attend. The International 

Week performance timetable is available on our website.  

 

 

https://www.kilmorieschool.co.uk/letters-sent-home
https://www.kilmorieschool.co.uk/letters-sent-home


Phonics 

In phonics we have been learning the alternative graphemes 

for: s (st- whistle, sc-muscle), ear (ear- learn) sh (ch-chef) c 

(ch- school), z (ze- freeze). 

We have also been practising the tricky words: laugh, because, 

eye, our, wants, thought. 

 

Class Assembly dates 

Class assemblies start at 9:20am in the main hall – no need to 

book – just sign in at the office. 

 28th April – Butterflies class 

 12th May – Treefrogs 

 16th June - Ladybirds 

 

Have a wonderful week! 

From The Year 1 Team 


